
 

September 2025 

Dear Parents, 

We are pleased to provide you with the following information: 

Address: ​ Herries Preparatory School​
​ ​ Dean Lane​
​ ​ Cookham Dean​
​ ​ Berkshire ​
​ ​ SL6 9BD 

Tel:​ ​ 01628 483 350 

Email:​ ​ admin@herries.org.uk​  

​ Headteacher:  Mr Robert Grosse, M.Ed, BA/Ed (Hons) 
 

​ Chair of Governors:  Mrs Emma Dutton, c/o Herries School  
 
The school’s ethos and aims are provided on the school website and a copy can be obtained 
from the school office. 
 
We are pleased to advise you that the following information is available on the school 
website: 
 
Policies on: 
 

●​ Child Protection & Safeguarding 
●​ Admissions 
●​ Anti-bullying 
●​ Behaviour 
●​ SEN  
●​ English as an additional language 
●​ The Curriculum 
●​ Health and Safety 
●​ First Aid 

 
The Complaints Procedure and the number of complaints made under the formal procedure 
during the preceding school year. 
 
The school’s most recent ISI reports. 
 
The school’s academic results for the preceding school year. 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Lindy Thorburn/ Mrs Rebecca Franklin 
School Secretary 
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